“the station that cares”

806 273-7533
P. O. Box 165 e Borger, Texas 79007

Bill Nittler
McCook, NE

Dear Bill,

Thanks a lot for your letter. It's great to know that
you're picking us mp at so great a distance. Sorry that this
letter is so late in getting to you, but we are going through
a lot of re-organization with new owners and management.

Anyway, your report on our station is indeed valid. Our
program logs verify that youxr heard the correct commercials,
music, etc.

Back when I had time to listen to the radio (before I became
the PD here) I would spend a lot of time on the shortwave bands.
I never considered listening into the broadcast bands. I'll have
to try it sometime.

Well, thanks for your letter, and yes, our logs do show that
you heard our station around 7:30 PM on Sept. 26, 1978 on 1490.

By the way, we were at that time operating on 250 watts.

Yours i;j;%y

Mlke Flaugher
Program Director KQTY

Borger's Full Time Radio Service Since 1947




